Your reference :
Our reference : SF17/8656;, DOC17/124478-03
Contact : Mr Allan Adams; (02) 6332 7610

Sarah Fabian
Resource Assessments
Level 22, 320 Pitt St
GPO Box 39

Sydney NSW 2001

13 June 2017
Dear Ms Fabian
Wallerawang Quarry — Modification 1

| refer to your offer to comment on the Wallerawang Quarry (DA 344-11-2001 MOD 1). The Environment
Protection Authority (EPA) understands that the modification involves the “recording” of several activities
within the development consent that were undertaken at the premises prior to consent.

The EPA has reviewed the Environmental Assessment for ‘Modifications to Operations at the Wallerawang
Quarry (May 2017)" with specific reference to potential air, noise and water impacts associated with the
modification. The EPA notes that Mod 1 for purpose of recording several activities in the consent, does not
require any modification to the environment protection licence (EPL) for the Wallerawang quarry. As such,
the EPA has no comment regarding MOD 1.

Should you have any further enquiries in relation to this matter please contact Mr Allan Adams at the
Central West (Bathurst) Office of the EPA by telephoning (02) 6332 7610.

Youﬁcerely

DARRYL CLIFT
Head Central West Unit
Environment Protection Authority
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